

Circular 015-2018

27 June 2018

Dear Residents.

DUTY MANAGER: JOSEPH MTHEMBU:

I would like to welcome Joseph Mthembu to Broadacres as our new Duty Manager. I hope you will all give him the support Roy and myself have enjoyed from you all over the past year.

Below is a brief summary of his career.

Joseph has 21 years' experience working in the Hospitality Industry, comprising Management operations in hotels and restaurants.

He is married and a proud husband and father to two boys and a girl. Joseph enjoys the outdoor life, camping and loves to work with people.



Kind regards,

Roy Martin Village Manager